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I am a current student, when will I return to class?   

The SAC Adult Education program will continue to offer 

online support for all current students. Please contact 

your instructor for more information.  

All GED classes are scheduled to end on Friday April 03, 

2020. However, if you need additional support after the 

end of the cohort, please contact your instructor or 

Program Coordinator. 

What about my attendance, will I be dropped from the 

program? 

No, your absentee will be counted as regular excused 

attendance via General Emergency code. 

When will the next GED Preparation Class start?   

St. Augustine College is committed to following the 

guidance of our local governments and health authorities 

to resume in-person GED classes as soon as it is safe to 

do so.  

In the meantime, all classes will be moved to distance 

learning – Online Instructions. 

The Innovative 10 Week GED Bridge to a Better Future 

Program – New Cohort is beginning on May 4TH to July 

3rd. 

 Online classes are completely FREE.  

 We’ll conduct online orientation for all students, 

which will include training on Zoom and Canvas.  

 Classes will take place five days a week: Monday 

– Friday on two different schedules Morning 9 

AM-12:30 PM or Evening 6 PM-9:30PM. In both 

English or Spanish.  

 All GED students who complete the program and 

obtain their GED will automatically qualify for a 

FREE college incentive course!  

 

 

 

 

 

What do I need to do to earn my General Equivalency 

Degree (GED)? 

Students must pass GED exams of the following four 

major subjects: 

   Science 

Social Studies 

Math 

Language Arts 

 Students must also pass the U.S. Constitution exam.  

Can I take college credit classes while in the GED 

program?  Yes, SAC students may qualify to participate 

in our Sendero al Exito Program in which they can take 

both college credit classes, and the GED preparation 

courses needed to complete their official GED exams.   

Are undocumented and/or documented students able 

to enroll into Adult Education classes?  

Yes, U.S. citizenship is not a requirement to enroll into 

any Adult Education classes in the State of Illinois 

I am interested in enrolling in your 10- week Adult 

Education program.  What is my next step?  

While our campus sites are currently closed, staff is 

available to assist you remotely.  Please contact us today 

to register for our next Innovative 10 Week GED Bridge 

to a Better Future Program. 

 Call us: 773-878-3367. Monday-Friday 9 AM – 

5PM. 

 Email us: gedinfo@iwe.staugustine.edu 

 Visit our website:  

http://www.staugustine.edu/workforce-

development/adult-education/ 

 Complete this survey and we’ll contact you 

back: https://forms.gle/8S1ntpn3pS19A2qG8 
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